Eagle Scout Recommendation Letter

Dr. Mr. Savio Vega,
It is with great glee that I offer my unreserved recommendation to Mr. Matthew Cohen’s candidature for the position of the Eagle Scout. Ever since I bumped into him as a freshman at Lincoln High School, I have always known him to be diligent, punctual, and attentive to details.
His own zeal with regards to matters scouting also come in. Indeed, he has demonstrated an unbridled passion for matters scouting, a fact that has seen him rise exponentially through the ranks. I believe he will be an asset to your organization and even contribute towards its furtherance in the years to come.
Before he assumed the leader of Lincoln High School’s scouting chapter, there was some lethargy among the student population. A paltry 5% of the boys were actively engaged in the organization. Upon assuming the leadership position, he went on a charm offensive to woo boys to enroll. Within a year, the organization had seen a marked 65% surge in membership!
Without hesitation, I recommend him for the position. Feel free to seek more information from me via the (563) 559-7695 hotline or the eketerinatrendafilova@abc.com email address. I am always eager and enthusiastic to provide the same.

Regards,
Mrs. Ekaterina Trendafilova,
Course Coordinator – Lincoln High School
